
 

31st January 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We wish you all a warm welcome back to Miller Ave-
nue. We hope you have had a summer break full of fun 
and activities.  It has been rewarding to see so many 
smiling children happy to be back at school with their 
friends and teachers.    
We have had a lot of new enrolments and would like to 
give A VERY BIG WARM WELCOME to you all and your 
whanau.  We hope your time with our school will be 
rewarding and enjoyable and we look forward to 
getting to know you all better.  Communication with 
you is important and our door is always open if you 
ever need to find out information or have any          
concerns. 
A busy term one is under way with the Big Breakfast 
next Thursday, Night Under Canvas and swimming 
sports.  Please ensure you keep updated with events 
happening through our facebook page, school app and 
our weekly Mascot. 
We are all looking forward to another great year! 
 

**********REMINDER********* 
WAITANGI DAY  

NEXT WEDNESDAY 6TH FEBRUARY 
NO SCHOOL THIS DAY 

**********REMINDER********* 
STATIONERY 
Stationery orders are coming in well.  Your child should 
have given you their class stationery list otherwise they 
are available on the school app and at the office.  
Please hand them in to the school  office and we will 
ensure your child gets their stationery that day.        
Payment options are cash, internet banking and       
automatic payment where regular payments can be 
made to the school which ensures all school costs are 
covered straight away. 
SUNHATS 
School hats are a compulsory part of our uniform this 
term.  Please ensure your child has a school hat and it 
is named.  Hats can be purchased from Paeroa          
Embroidery, 8 Belmont Street, Paeroa.  Students not 
wearing a hat will have to remain in the shade during 
break times. 

SWIMMING 
All classes will be swimming 
every day in their allocated 
timetable so please ensure 
your child brings their togs 
and a towel.  
With these hot summer days 
we are experiencing the pool is the best place to be! 
CHINESE TRIP MEETING 
There will be a meeting held for all families who have 
shown interest for their child to travel to China this 
year.  This meeting will be in the school staffroom at 
6pm next Tuesday 5th February. 
BIG BREAKFAST 
Next Thursday 7th February each classroom will work 
together to produce a taste of food to be shared with 
the whole school.  Later at 12pm we will acknowledge 

and celebrate Waitangi Day as a whole school. 
  
 
 
 

 
 

LUNCH ORDERS STARTS NEXT FRIDAY 8TH FEBRUARY 
We will be continuing with Subway lunch orders this 
year on a Friday.   Your child can order a six inch sub 
roll for $5.00.  Please place your order at the office on 
Friday morning before 9am please. 

Coming Events 

FEBRUARY 
5th  Chinese Trip Meeting 6pm in the 
  Staffroom 
5th  Room 10 Meet My Teacher 3pm 
6th  Waitangi Day—No school this day 
7th  Big Breakfast 
11th  Room 6 Meet My Teacher 3.05pm 
13th  BOT Meeting 6pm in the staffroom 
22nd  Night Under Canvas 

MARCH 
8th  MAS Senior Swimming Sports 
13th  Ohinemuri Swimming Sports 
15th  Triathalon (Date to be confirmed) 
18th  Thames Valley Swimming Sports 
19th-21st  Hockey Big Day Out 
28th  Thames Valley Triathalon 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Akida Price Watene—Room 7 
 

Harry Appleby—Room 6 
Azurith Taylor-Imrie—Room 6 

2019 PRIMARY NETBALL 
Primary Netball this year will now be played on a Wednesday after school instead 
of a Saturday.  We are looking for people who are interested in coaching/
managing a team for this year please.  If you are interested please let Trish know 
in the office. 

 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award—  

PLASTIC/PAPER 
BAGS REQUIRED 
If anyone has excess 
plastic or paper bags 
that they no longer  
require we would 
love to have them 
please. 
Thank you. 

To Pizza Box In Paeroa for your 
kind donation of 3 Pizzas for Room 

6 on the last week of school last 
year. 

We do appreciate your generosity 
and you make the yummiest,     

cheesiest pizzas around! 
Thank you Pizza Box!! 

 

SITUATION VACANT 
School Cleaner—Miller Ave School 

17.5 hrs per week 
Apply to school for application package or send 

CV to: office@millerave.school.nz 
Ph: 07-862-8602 

Applications close: Wednesday 6th February 2019 

STUDENT ABSENTEE MESSAGE 
Please text the school office phone on 
027 952 3202 to explain your child/
children’s absence.   Alternatively    
absentee messages can also be sent 

through our school app or phoning the 
school and leaving a message on     

862-8602 option 1. 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

Homeopath  

available in Paeroa  
-  flexible appointment times  - 

Unsure if Homeopathy is for you?  I offer FREE 
15 minute introduction consultations to  
answer your questions and discuss how  
homeopathy can assist 
with your and your    
family’s health concerns. 

Please contact June @  

Balance Homeopathy  

0274 968 221 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


